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Dates for 

your diary. 

 

09.11.2020 

Whole school     

photos 

 

13.11.2020 

Non school         

uniform—Wear 

something spotty 

 

10.12.2020 

Christmas Jumper 

Day / Christmas   

Dinner Day 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs K Baylis – Headteacher 

St.Anne’s Catholic Primary School 

Chace Avenue, Coventry CV3 3AD 

Tel: 024 76302882  

Love one another, as I have loved you, in our home, school and parish families.  

LOCKDOWN 2.0 

You do not need me to tell you 

that the country is now entering 

its second period of lockdown.  

To echo the messages within 

the letter received earlier in the 

week from the Local Authority, 

schools are determined to   

remain open.  Our children have 

already had huge disruptions to 

their learning and we want to do 

everything we can to prevent 

that happening again.  As    

always, we urge everyone to do 

their bit to try to ensure we can 

resume a life that resembles 

something close to normality as 

soon as possible.  We know 

from talking to people on the 

gate that people have differing 

opinions on lockdown and even 

on COVID generally.   In spite 

of  this, we are asking every 

member of our extended school 

family to follow the rules      

regarding mask wearing.  It is a 

very small inconvenience, but 

COULD make a very big      

difference.  I believe we all have 

a duty to protect people in our 

immediate vicinity from what 

could be a life threatening virus 

for some.  As we have been 

sharing with you for a while 

now, we cannot allow entry onto 

the school site without a face 

mask or a face shield.  If you do 

arrive at school without either of 

these, we will very politely ask 

you to wait until the site has 

completely cleared before you 

can enter.  Alternatively, we will 

get a member of staff to bring 

your child out to you.  If we do 

politely remind you of these 

rules, we appreciate your      

understanding and politeness in 

return.  I would like to thank the 

vast, vast majority of parents 

who do this, and have been 

doing this, since we asked you 

to do so.  We are grateful to 

you, and you are being        

wonderful role models to your 

children. If we all pull together, 

we will hopefully be able to 

celebrate Christmas.  Thank 

you  

 

FIRST HOLY COMMUNION 

AND CONFIRMATION 

In light of the latest restrictions, 

and after discussions with   

Father David, we are deeply 

saddened to have to postpone 

these two Sacraments again.  

We know this is very frustrating, 

and terribly sad, but churches 

have no power to open whilst 

the government is saying   

otherwise.  Once again, as 

soon as we are able, we will 

put another date in the diary.  

This also means that our   

weekly celebrations of mass 

can no longer take place.      

Rest assured, we will continue 

with collective worship in 

school and will continue with 

supporting the Catholic life of 

the school in whatever ways we 

can. 

SCHOOL PHOTOS 

A reminder that school photos 

will be taking place on Monday.  

Please ensure that you send 

your child in their full school 

uniform, including ties, on this 

day.  We will be taking photos 

with siblings in addition to the 

individual photos, but we are 

afraid that we cannot take    

photos that include the younger 

members of your family who 

are not already in school. All 

orders and payments will need 

to be made online.  Instructions 

in how to do this will be          

included with your proofs that 

get sent home. 

HARVEST COLLECTION 

Thank you to all of our families 

who donated to the harvest 

collection.  We will be collecting 

all of the collections next week 

and sending our donations to 

the Coventry food bank. We 

know many people are       

struggling because of the        

coronavirus so your generosity 

is greatly appreciated. 

DRIVING and PARKING 

Being on the gate every morning 

and afternoon has enabled us to 

see for ourselves some of the very 

unsafe driving and parking outside 

our school. We have witnessed for 

ourselves a few ‘near misses’.  Our 

children’s lives are far too precious 

to be compromised because      

people want to park extremely 

close to the school.  There are a 

few points we would like to remind 

you of: 

1. Cones are in place for a 

reason.  Please do not try 

to squeeze between them. 

2. It is a legal offence to park 

within 10 meters of a     

junction, let alone park on 

them. 

3. The markings on the road 

should never be parked on. 

4. Children should never be 

asked to hop into the car, 

or out of the car, while the 

car is idling on the road. 

(Especially when on the 

zebra crossing.) 

5. If you cannot get a space 

immediately by the school, 

please find a safe place 

further up the road.  It will 

involve a 3/4 minute walk 

at most. 

6. We have seen for         

ourselves that some     

drivers do not respect  

zebra crossings.  Please 

teach your children that 

they must still stop, look 

and listen when they reach 

the zebra crossing outside 

school.  A young, Coventry 

schoolgirl was tragically 

killed last week whilst on a 

pelican crossing.  This is 

an absolutely                     

heartbreaking waste of a 

young life.  Please, 

please put the 

safety of the               

children first and 

not your own              

convenience.  Thank you. 



 Star 1 Star 2 

Year R Summer Azlan 

Year 1 Bradley Brea 

Year 2 Shaylee Rebekah 

Year 3 Jamie Binta 

Year 4 Graycie-Nacole Fredric 

Year 5 Teresa Joel 

Year 6 Finlay Alex 

Well done to all of our amazing stars.  We are so proud of you! 

Happy birthday to all of the children who celebrated a 

birthday this week:  

Gabriella, Alantia, Owen, Lea 

Our                                  

‘Lining up Legends’ 

for this week are... 

 Year 1 

& Year 4        

‘The secret of getting ahead is getting started’. 








